
Welcome to Year 5

Mr Prothero – Quince Class

Mrs Collins– Elder Class

Miss Bantleman– Willow Class

Mrs Tallon – Teaching Assistant

Mrs Finn – SEND Teaching Assistant

Ms Grizzle - SEND Teaching Assistant

Mrs Khodja - SEND Teaching Assistant
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Vision Statement 

We are a dynamic, diverse and inclusive 
community of lifelong learners, where children 

are nurtured and supported to achieve their 
potential and to become responsible citizens 

who can make a difference in the world.
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Our School Values
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Soft Start  - Children must be in the classroom by 
8.55am

• Children can enter the classrooms from 8.45am.

• Children should go straight into class.

• Children sanitise their hands or wash their hands in the classroom.

• The gates will close at 8.55am.

• After 8.55am the children will be recorded as late.

• Good behaviour at all times is expected.

• Support staff are around the school to welcome pupils.

• Children bring their reading records to school everyday.
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Example Year 5 Timetable
subject timings will vary slightly between the classes

GB



PE  Kit
•Year 5 PE lessons with Mr Gallagher are on every 

Tuesday afternoon.
•On Tuesdays, children are to arrive to school in their PE 

kit.
•PE kit is black bottoms and white tops.
•Send a labelled water bottle in with your child.
•Girls hair MUST be tied up and out of their faces.
•On Mondays, there is a shorter PE lesson (20mins)
•On Mondays, children wear school uniform with 

trainers.
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Homework
Reading 
Every night – Bring to school everyday your Reading Record. 
It has tips and guidance

Spellings and Sentences
New spellings to learn given out on a Monday.
Practice daily and spelling test every Friday.

Times tables
Practice daily and times table test every week.
Children are expected to know times tables from memory 1-12 by end of Yr4

Termly Homework Project (based on Topic subjects)
CPG study Booklets - Autumn Parents evening.
Log in for Teams, Espresso and Purple Mash to use their online resources.
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KS2Snacks
The only drink should be water or milk. The school will provide water for packed 
lunch pupils.

KS2 pupils should only have fruit or vegetables as snacks for break time – do not
send anything else in for your child. Do not bring nuts.

At home time, please do not give your child unhealthy snacks to eat whilst 
leaving school.

NP



Online Safety

You as parents need to:

•Check what games and apps your child is using

•Limit their time online

•Take device out of their room at night

•Don’t post photos in school uniform.
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How do you know about your child’s progress?
• October parents’ evening - you are given the targets  for the year.

• February parents’ evening -you will be told what level your child is and 
if they are making expected progress.

• July  written report – you will be told where your child is in relation to 
national expectations.

• You will be told whether your child is working below, towards, at or 
exceeding Age Related Expectations.
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How the school communicates with you?

•Newsletter each week

•Housekeeping letter each term

•Reminder letters

•Display screen in office and playground

•Website and on Teams

• Text service

•Notice in the playground
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Thank you for your continued support with your 
child’s learning.

Mr Prothero – Quince Class
Mrs Collins– Elder Class

Miss Bantleman– Willow Class
Mrs Tallon – Teaching Assistant

Mrs Finn – SEND Teaching Assistant
Ms Grizzle - SEND Teaching Assistant
Mrs Khodja - SEND Teaching Assistant


